
 

 
1st March 2023 
 
 
 
 

Oak and Ash trip to Coombes Farm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To help us answer this half term’s big question ‘what do animals need?’, we have planned an 
exciting school trip to Coombes Farm, Lancing on Wednesday 22nd March. We will travel by 
coach from school to the farm, where children will meet with the farmer and enjoy seeing 
cows, ewes and lambs in the barn. We will also enjoy a tractor ride around the farm. We will 
have a picnic lunch before returning to school by coach. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £20.00 per student is required for this trip to go ahead.  This 
covers farm entry, coach and insurances. Please make your payment via our on-line payments 
system, ParentMail and also tick Parental Consent giving your permission.  Please note that 
without sufficient voluntary contributions the visit may have to be cancelled. 
 
On the day we would ask if children could arrive at school at normal time in practical clothing 
(jean/leggings and jumpers), with coats and wellies or sturdy shoes/boots. Please could you 
also provide a packed lunch and drink for your child on this day, this should be packed in a 
clearly named bag that your child can carry. We plan to get back to school by 2:30pm in good 
time for normal hometime. 
 
Thank you to those parents who have already volunteered to help.  
 
Mrs Reene and the Early Years team.  
 


